



**MINUTES OF THE BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE MEETING  
HELD ON WEDNESDAY 24<sup>th</sup> JULY 2024**

**Present:** Rebecca Charlesworth                      Mark Crosson                      Martin Horswood  
                   Bruce Penson    Jason Lawes

ITEM	DETAIL	ACTION
1.	<p><b>Comments on minutes from last meeting:</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Westbrook Data are confirmed to be presenting at the November networking event.</li> <li>• Informal networking September in Woking town centre – Bruce to speak to Marcianos</li> <li>• Will Forster to attend our networking event – Dave Peet has reached out to him, and he is currently creating his team. DP to follow up.</li> <li>• October networking event was on the Friday before half term, so this has now been moved to 18<sup>th</sup> Oct.</li> <li>• WFC Signage – Rebecca to discuss with Simon Jones at the club.</li> </ul>	<p align="center">BP DP RC</p>
2.	<p><b>Events:</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• August 14<sup>th</sup> – Red Lion informal social networking. Only Jason and RC can attend as others are on holiday.</li> <li>• Sept – Cyber Protection.</li> <li>• Oct - Visitors event. We will use WMB to invite attendees to come to networking at members' rate.</li> <li>• Nov - Clara Westbrook Principal Data Protection – overview on the regulations.</li> <li>• Dec – Mike Harvey's daughter would like to sponsor the meeting in memory of her father.</li> <li>• Bruce's AI Event – Bruce would like to hold an event for members and Mark suggested Menzies would hold the event. The event can have up to 10 members on the 19<sup>th</sup> Sept and would be between 1.5 -2hrs duration. 9.30-11.30.</li> <li>• Rebecca to get a list of members by size. To discuss with Christine/Boris.</li> <li>• Rebecca to reach out to the Hilton to see if we can organise a Chamber event, once it opens.</li> </ul>	<p align="center">JL/RC  RC RC</p>
3.	<p><b>New members.</b> Two new members:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Kamyro Ltd</li> <li>• West Hall</li> </ul>	
4.	<p><b>Any Other Business:</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Martin to send RC photo and Bio so he can be added to the website for the Bus Dev Committee member.</li> </ul>	<p align="center">MH</p>
5.	<p><b>Next Meeting:</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• 19<sup>th</sup> September 12 noon at Menzies.</li> </ul>	